
HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE
Dear Parents/Carers,
It has been an exciting few weeks at Osborne Primary
School with all of our children getting their iPads. We
are very PROUD of how respectful most of our children
have been with their new devices. It has also been great
to see so many children using their iPads to help them
with their learning at home. 
Last week, we  also enjoyed meeting so many families
at parents’ evening. It is great to share your child’s
learning journey with you. 
This is always a very busy time of the year and we have
added a few new dates to the diary. Please see below
and keep an eye on Marvellous Me for any further
updates.
Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd  - Headteacher
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DIARY DATES
NOVEMBER

20/11/23 - Road Safety Week
20/11/23 and 21/11/23 - Dog’s Trust Workshops
28/11/23 - Story session Year 2 after school
28/11/23 - Reception parents evening
30/11/23 - Flu Nasal Spray
TBC - Story session Year 1 after school

DECEMBER
01/12/23 - INSET DAY (children not in school)
05/12/23 - Parents meeting for pupils attending France
2024 trip.
08/12/23 - Non-uniform day (donations of chocolate
items/ non-alcoholic bottles for the Christmas Fayre)
11/12/23 - Polar Express Day
15/12/23 - Non-uniform day (donations of cakes for the
Christmas Fayre)
15/12/23 - Christmas Fayre
19/12/23 - 9.30 am RA, 1A & 2A Nativity performance
19/12/23 - 2pm RB, 1B & 2B Nativity performance
20/12/23 - Christmas Panto in School
21/12/23 - 9.30am - 10.30am  Year 3/4 Carol Service at
church
21/12/23 - 11.00am - 12pm Year 5/6 Carol Service at church
22/12/23 - Osborne Christmas Day - wear something
festive/Christmas jumper. 
23/12/23 - 07/01/24 - Christmas (children not in school)

Children have been reminded that they must
not take photographs or videos of other
children/staff on their iPads at school,
unless this has been directed by the teacher
as part of learning. 
Please remind children that they should not
take photos/videos at home of anything
unrelated to school.
iPads are for the use of the child it has been
assigned to ONLY. We have already
received some alerts where iPads are being
used by siblings/parents.
iPads must be brought into school every day
as they are needed to support learning.

LEARNING FUTURES
IMPORTANT REMINDERS

 

USEFUL CONTACTS
Childline: 0800 1111 

NHS: 111 
Samaritans: 116123 

Victim support: 08081689111 
Anxiety UK: 03444775774 

MIND (Mental Health Charity): 03001233393 
Drinkaware: 03001231110 

Erdington Foodbank: 07474 683927

RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOLS

We are working towards becoming a Rights Respecting
School!

At Osborne, we are at the very start of our Rights
Respecting Journey. We are learning all about our
Rights and thinking about how they can make our
school an even safer, happier and thriving environment.
If you are passionate about helping us, please do let us
know; we would appreciate your help.

Check out our Rights poster below and have a chat with
your child about how we can promote them.




